
Flood Advice 
Wednesday 26 October 2022

Return to Services
Pending any change to emergency advice and flood threat
levels, the return to services is as follows,

Work Crew Echuca - limited crew from Thursday 27 October.

Day Services (HSS) / HUB / 1:1 / Flexible Supports -  from
Friday 28 October.

Remaining sites / services (including transport runs) - will open
and operate as usual from Monday 31 October.

Residential sites are still under evacuation orders and will
continue to be monitored with regards to a return date.

Support staff only:
Please advise if you are available to work Friday 28 October.
Rosters will contact you regarding shift details.

Stay safe.

Vivid Update

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fadmin.konnective.com.au%2Fadmin%2Fnews.html%23activity1&data=05%7C01%7CBelinda.Anderson%40wearevivid.org.au%7C0058518e78c54b41cfe408dab79e2337%7C78607e74a3e14fa38416de342481d531%7C0%7C0%7C638024187813033263%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Kd5beNmIxspN4KGu6xxIxVUpnDUia2mk0eDfR48dVg4%3D&reserved=0

